

31-3-2025

We would like to thank Stuart for all the work & effort that was put in to try & get the track ready for us at the weekend which was unfortunately severely hampered by the extreme wet weather.

The weather forecast was correct & the heavy rain duly came and left us all disappointed and essential work required on the track could not be completed.

Next up, we head to the borders & Duns on April 27th which will now be our season opener.

Just to clarify, All entries from Drumclog will automatically carry over to Duns. If you have an issue or query, please contact Rick.

R2 : Duns April 27th .

Closed to Club Members.

Marshall's : We will require Marshall's, (£60 plus Lunch) *

Yes, £60 so if you are interested, please contact Gaz with your Name & Tel number on the Messenger page.

More info to follow

Thanks.

*** Race Calander 2025 ***

March 30th - Drumclog,

April 27th Duns

May 25th Powmill,

June 22nd Hawick,

July 27th Tinto,

August 31st Bassenthwaite,

September 14th Stuble VenueTBC,

October 5th Drumclog.